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Dear both,
| am writing on behalf of the College Francais Billingue de Londre (‘CFBL’) parents community.

We were alerted by one parent that SEGRO had submitted a modified planning application(2020/5913/P) which
consultation will end on 13 September.

We believe that this will still result in increased traffic in the local vicinity of the school, resulting in increased air and
noise pollution, lack of space on pavements, risk of collusion with children walking/cycling to school and worsening

Camden’s environmental footprint.

We already experienced the impact on our children and parents school run when a student accommodation (Stay.
House) was built on Holmes Road recently, which is now housing Gorrilla premises.

The effect will undoubtedly be worse on pregnant women and young children and disabled people.
We hope that Camden Council will hear the CFBL community’s concerns and reject SEGRO’s application.

Kind Regards
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